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Comments: I would like to register my disappointment with the current culture of timber-industry coziness that

exists within your agency and the apparent unwillingness of federal employees to properly weight environmental

concerns such as climate change, flood risks, and the dearth of mature forest habitat when drawing up forest

management plans such as this. Even presidential orders and congressional guidance is virtually ignored in favor

of logging interests. At a time when our entire global life-support system is at real risk of collapse, the forest

service continues to chew through forests at a financial loss to the detriment of old-growth and mature forest

habitat, downstream neighbors, and carbon storage.

Please reconsider this ill-conceived plan and instead address the above concerns, the most recent science, and

federal guidance in creating a new plan that isn't another in a long line of 

environmental travesties.


